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I encourage you to actually read this bill and determine the negative impact it would 

have on the agricultural industry as a whole. It appears that whom ever wrote this bill 

HB 3214 does not have a full understanding of the cattle industry and the importance 

of having all breeds available for breeding and cross breeding. The terrain that cattle 

graze is large and very diverse, demanding different strong characteristics amongst 

the breeds. 

Thank you for taking the time to address this bill and issue. 


